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“Speak Out: A Workshop on Communication Skills” was successfully organized by the
Department of English, Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad on Monday, 7th August, at Rusa
Seminar Hall, Bhuda Campus of the College.

The event began with the introductory remarks by Professor Dipak Kumar, Department of
English, Guru Nanak College.

Head of English Department, Prof. Amarjit Singh, delivered the welcome address.

Principal of the College, Dr. Sanjay Prasad, addressed all the students and congratulated the
department for successfully organizing the workshop.

During the workshop led by Dr. Varsha Singh, the focus was on imparting effective
communication skills to the participating students. Dr. Singh employed various teaching
strategies to ensure the content was engaging, relatable, and understandable to the students.

The workshop began with Dr. Singh providing a brief overview of the importance of effective
communication skills in both personal and professional contexts. She emphasized how these
skills are crucial for conveying ideas, building relationships, and achieving success in various
fields. This initial segment served as a foundation for the rest of the workshop.

Dr. Singh recognized the importance of keeping the students engaged throughout the session.
To achieve this, she structured her presentation using a combination of interactive activities,
real-life examples, and multimedia aids. This multifaceted approach helped cater to different
learning styles and kept the participants interested and involved.

One of the key highlights of the workshop was its student-centric approach. Dr Singh tailored
her discussion to align with the interests and concerns of the participants. By doing so, she
made the content more relevant and relatable, increasing the students' receptiveness to the
information being shared. This also created a comfortable and open environment where
students felt encouraged to ask questions and share their thoughts.

To exemplify various methods of effective communication, Dr. Singh incorporated various
activities. These activities allowed the students to put theory into practice, helping them grasp
the concepts better and boosting their confidence in their communication abilities.



Overall, the workshop on effective communication skills was a well-structured and engaging
session. By aligning the content with the students' interests, employing interactive activities,
and maintaining an enthusiastic and student-centered approach, she successfully conveyed
the importance of effective communication and equipped the participants with valuable skills
for their personal and professional growth.

At the end of the workshop Prof. Dipak Kumar proposed vote of thanks and informed about
similar initiatives in future.

Miss Ghanishtha Verma and Miss Surabhi Kashyap compered the event. Prof. Anuradha
Kumari, Prof. Sadhna Singh, Prof. Abhishek Kumar, Prof. Sonu Prasad, Miss Beauty
Bhattacharjee along with other teachers were also present.




